
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Early School Closure, Thursday 9th February 2023 

 

On Thursday 9th February, school will be closing early for the Year 7 Progress Evening. All year groups will 

finish at 2.15pm. 

 

Lunch will be available for students before they leave, and work will be set for Period 5, either online through  

Google Classroom or issued to students in their lessons. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in enabling us to create enough appointments to allow all parents to 

speak to their teachers at this important time. 

 

Regards, 

 
Rachel Hudson 

Headteacher 


